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Hi Doris,

Please make note that I and my husband, Joel M. White, are opposed to the
proposed development of a home on 87th Street by representative, Mr. Richter (Case
# 10-ZN-2021).

The house that his client is proposing to build would require rezoning for the
McDowell Shadows Estates community.  If the rezoning were approved, then other
homes in the development could divide up their lots and resale them.  This would not
be in keeping with the character of our neighborhoods.

Also, the frontage to the lot on 87th street would only be 10 to 15 feet wide--again, not
in keeping with the neighborhood standards.  Please reject rezoning of Case # 10-
ZN-2021.  It would be a detriment to our neighborhoods.

My husband and I live on Lot 5 of McDowell Shadows Estates II--8618 E. Voltaire
Avenue.

Very Sincerely,

Nan V. Currie 
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